Welcome To Tyro United Methodist Church



October 29, 2017

Acolytes 8:45 - Wes, MacKenzie, Jordyn and Bryson Walser

11:00 - Greg and Claire McDade

Nursery 8:45 - Emily Simerson 11:00 - Pam Hamilton

Nursery 11/5 11:00 - Pam Hamilton



Return date for the Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes is next Sunday, November 5th.

The flowers are placed in the sanctuary today in memory of Frank Lynn Michael and in honor of Jo Carrol Michael Smith.

They are given by Cindy Lisk.

Daylight Saving Time Ends - Next Sunday, November 5th. Don't forget to set your clocks back!



Discipleship For Week Ending October 22, 2017

Church Budget

 Weekly
 Year-to-Date

 Budget:
 \$ 11,694.75
 Budget:
 \$ 502,874.25

 Last Week:
 \$ 9,438.00
 YTD:
 \$ 520,112.20

 -2,256.75
 +17,237.95

Building/Maintenance Fund

 Weekly
 Year-to-Date

 Budget: \$ 1,083.93
 Budget: \$ 46,608.99

 Last Week: \$ 310.00
 YTD: \$ 48,401.70

 -773.93
 +1,792.71

Children's Change - \$128.50

Attendance

8:45 Service - 124 11:00 Service - 208 Feast 14 - <u>90</u> Total - 422



All Saints Sunday

Next Sunday, November 5th we will have one worship service at 11:00 a.m.



Children's Christmas Play

If your child is interested in participating in the Children's Christmas Play this year please meet **TODAY** in the sanctuary after either worship service.

For more information contact Emily Simerson at (336)240-1784

The Good News Crew is in need of a couple of things to make props for our next puppet show: buckets of paint (white primer, blue, red, yellow, green, brown.), roof tiles (30 ea.). Please contact Tricia Yokely (336) 749-9372 if any of these supplies are laying around your house and need a good home.

Items are needed as soon as possible Thank you!

Dragon Fly House Donations

Thanks to all who have brought in donations.

The Women of Hope will continue to collect the following items:
Copy paper, play dough, gently used t-shirts (any size),
and wrapped snack items. The Dragon Fly House provides
services to children who have experienced (or are suspected of
experiencing) abuse, neglect and/or are witness to violence.

The Celebration Class is beginning a fundraiser to help with missions projects. We will be selling Butterbraids through November 6th. You can place your order in the Commons Area or with a member of the Celebration Sunday school class.

The braids will be back in time for



Christmas and make great gifts! You can also contact the church office for more details.

Trunk or Treat Tuesday, October 31st 6:00-8:00 p.m.

Please consider participating, we still have lots of available spaces. We would love to have a parking lot full of decorated trunks!

We are asking that all trunks be in place by 5:45 p.m.

To keep everyone safe please enter through the Highway 150 entrance to set up your trunk. *All volunteers please come early to enjoy a hotdog dinner in the fellowship hall beginning at 5:00 p.m.

We are still in need of donations of: Candy and Baked Goods,

If you are able to help please bring items by the church Monday or Tuesday by 5:00p.m.

Thank you for supporting this outreach to our community.

Prayer Focus

Jake Hanes† William Foster† Barbara Kerns† Charles Maxwell†

Remember those with long term illnesses, cancer, homebound, in nursing facilities and those serving our country in the military.

Jake Hanes has recently been moved to the Shepherd Center in Atlanta for rehabilitation. Here is the address to send notes of encouragement:

William Jake Hanes, WFRC #203 c/o Shepherd Center 2020 Peachtree Rd. NW Atlanta, GA 30309

Jane Webb's new address is: Jane Webb 7304 Riverview Knoll Court Clemmons, NC 27012

No Youth Today



<u>Tyro U.M.C. Pumpkin Patch</u> The Youth of our church will be selling pumpkins each evening as a fundraiser. Thanks for your support!

The Fall Bazaar will be Saturday, November 18, 2017

If you are crafty, a carpenter, or baker, we need you to consider making something for the Bazaar. Crafts, woodwork, baked goods, casseroles, canned items all welcome. All proceeds will be used for missions, locally and globally. We will also have a "New to You" table (No clothing please.) Please price your items and bring to the Fellowship Hall on Friday, November 17th. All donations are greatly appreciated. Thank you in advance for your help! The Women of Hope



Volunteers are needed for the Toddler Nursery

to watch over our 2 to 5 year olds during the sermon portion of the worship service. This is on a rotation basis. If you have children in this

nursery please reconsider volunteering. If you are interested in serving in this ministry or for more information please contact Emily Simerson at childrensministry@tyroumc.org or 336-240-1784.

Order of Worship

October 29, 2017

Worship Through Music

Opening Music *Children's Choir*

Opening Prayer

Opening Hymn There's Something About

That Name #171

Welcome and Announcements

Offering

Offertory Anthem

Children's Sermon

Worship Through Prayer

Open Altar Standing In The Gap Prayer Time

Preparation

Scripture Lesson *Ecclesiastes 3:1-8*

James 4:13-15

Proclamation

Message "Do You Have The Time?"

Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Minister

Special Music

Benediction



Lay Worship

8:45 Arthur Morrison 11:00 Dawn Jenkins Children's Sermon

8:45 Becky Mahan 11:00 Michael Everhart

Pre-School Toddler Nursery

Parents please walk your child back to the Nursery and sign them in.

October 29, 2017

8:45 - Alison & Justin Koonts BC Michael

11:00 - Sherry Owens & Matai Forrester

November 5, 2017

11:00 - Emily & Jason Byers

Information for our Guests:

A nursery is provided during worship for children ages birth to 24 months. Please see an usher for directions to the nursery. Portable hearing assistance devices are available from the soundboard in the back of the Sanctuary. Our worship service is recorded for broadcast on cable TV.



Thank you for joining us today at Tyro United Methodist Church.

We are glad you came! Please remember to sign in on the black pads located on the pews. If you are visiting today this is the only gift we ask of you. There is joy in the Lord's presence. We welcome every worshiper present and invite everyone to discover the joy of God's unending love.

OUR CHURCH STAFF

Rev. Randy Foster, Senior Pastor (ext.23)

Linda Rogers, Assistant Minister for Congregational

Care and Missions (ext.24)

Casey Milstead, Assistant Minister for Worship and Evangelism

Dawn Jenkins, Assistant Minister to Feast 14 Emily Simerson, Children's Ministry Director

John Hinson, Director of Music (ext.30) Tammie Brown, Assistant Director of Music

Aimee Tester, Office Manager (ext.27)
Gail Kimbrell, Financial Secretary (ext.22)

Phil Hartley, Youth Director (ext.25) Lorie Mast, Program Director,

Senior Adult Coordinator,

Bulletin Editor (ext. 51) Melissa Smith. Director of Childcare. 853-9726

Jenifer Walker, TLC Preschool, 853-7401

Joyce Miller, Custodian

Terry Miller, Building and Grounds

rfoster@tyroumc.org lrogers@tyroumc.org

cmilstead@tyroumc.org

djenkins@tyroumc.org childrensministry@tyroumc.org johnhinson@tyroumc.org tbrown@tyroumc.org atester@tyroumc.org financialsec@tyroumc.org philhartley@tyroumc.org

> lmast@tyroumc.org bulletin@tyroumc.org tyrolearnctr@tyroumc.org

Tyro United Methodist Church 4484 S. NC Hwy. 150 South Lexington, NC 27295 Phone: (336) 853-7459 Email: tyro@tyroumc.org
For a pastoral care emergency,

Call (336) 240-8825 Fax: (336) 853-7405



Be Disciples, Make Disciples, Make A Difference